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MBA ADMISSION NOTIFICATION (Self Supported Scheme) 

Dated 14 May 2015 

 

This is for information to all the wait listed candidates (UR, OBC & ST 

Category) that 4 (four) seats (UR-2, ST-1, OBC-1) are available under Self 

Supported Scheme for admission into Master of Business Administration (Full 

time) programme for the Session 2015-16. 

Seats will be offered on merit basis as per the rank from the wait-list.  

Interested candidates are requested to send their willingness for pursuing the 

MBA programme under Self Supported Scheme in Tezpur University by mail 

(ba@tezu.ernet.in) within 22nd May 2015. The List of provisionally selected 

candidates (under SSS) will be notified on 25 May, 2015 .Such provisionally 

selected candidates will have to confirm their seats by paying an amount of 

Rs.93,423/- on or before June 1,2015. 

It is also to be noted that the total fee for the full time MBA programme under 

Self Supported Scheme (SSS) will be around Rs. 2, 95,000/- including hostel 

fees. 

For any query, please contact at phone No.03712 275000 on working 

days(Monday-Friday) from 9.15 a.m. to 5.p.m. 

Sd/- 

Head 

Department of Business Administration 

Tezpur University 
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